
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 20th July, 2020 

 

To,           

 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001. 

 

Ref: Dr Lalchandani Labs Limited (Scrip Code – 541299) 

 

Subject- Announcement regarding approval of ICMR for Covid-19 RT-PCR Testing. 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

This is to bring in the kind attention of all the stakeholders that we are glad to announce that “Dr 

Lalchandani Labs Limited” has always been proactive in supporting various Government Initiatives 

and helping communities around us. Therefore, looking into the current scenario, our Company is going 

to assist the Government in fighting against the COVID-19 pandemic and have successfully obtain the 

approval from Indian Council of Medical Research [ICMR] for COVID -19 RT-PCR testing. 

 

We expect to have optimise operational revenue by rendering our diagnostic services to more prestigious 

client in a better way to fight against the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

Request you to please take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

For Dr Lalchandani Labs Limited 

 

 
Arjan Lalchandani  

Managing Director 

DIN: 07014579 

 

 

 


